
 

 

  
Monday 12th April  2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

A warm welcome back to school for the start of our summer term. As I look ahead and 

consider the enrichment activities we are planning to offer to our children as part of their 

social, emotional, mental health and physical development, we do get a growing 

optimism that we can once again, embrace this exciting opportunity for extracurricular 

activities. 

We will, however, continue with all the safety precautions and measures needed for all 

children and staff in school. We thank you for your continued support with this. 

 

Walking bus  

Our ‘Walking bus’ starts this 

Tuesday for CLASS 2 and 

Wednesday for CLASS 3 

children. Please bring your 

child to Coppull Police 

Station car park for 8.25am 

if they would like to walk 

the rest of the journey to school. The ‘walking bus’ will leave at 8.30am promptly. Please 

ensure your child is received and registered by a school member of staff.  

Zumba 

We welcome Jess, the Zumba instructor, back into school each Wednesday 3.30 until 

4.30pm. This will be starting from Wednesday 21st April. Jess will be leading an afterschool 

club throughout this term. Please contact the school office to book on.  

 

Swimming  

We are delighted that the swimming lessons will 

resume for years 3,4 and 5 this term. The children will 

attend swimming lessons each week until the end of 

the Summer term. This is an important part of the P.E. 

curriculum with the aim that all children are able to 

swim by the time they leave primary school.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

The Daily Mile 

The challenge will begin this term for the children (and 

the staff!) to run, jog or walk the ‘daily mile’. The aim for 

the whole school is to cover the distance from England 

to Tokyo of an incredible 9444 miles in time for the start 

of the Olympics!.  

We will tracking 

our progress at the 

end of each week 

on a world map!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term – dates for your diaries.  

We always love to have a full diary and 

offer our children plenty enrichment 

opportunities. With that in mind we have 

a number of events planned for the 

summer term.  

 

However, these are of course all subject 

to the Government road map and the recovery from the pandemic. We are of course 

hoping they all can go ahead!  (more details will follow on the individual events nearer to 

the time). 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE   EVENT 

from 13th April until July  swimming sessions for year 3,4 &5 

from 13th April until July  ‘Walking bus’- available to all classes- please check 

specific dates for your class.  

Monday 19th April  Class photographs  

Mon 19th April & Tues 20th April  Bike ability year 5 

Wednesday 21st April  Mountain Monkey – door step adventure class 1 and 2 

Wednesday 21st April  Bike ability year 4 

Monday 3rd May  School Closed- Bank Holiday  

From Thursday 6th May   Food preparation courses   years 3,4,5,6 

Monday 17th & 18th May   SCARF- Coram Education visits in school to each class 

Friday 21st May  End of half term 

Monday 7th June  School reopens for Summer term (2)  

Monday 7th- 11th  Hothersall Lodge residential visit year 6 

Wednesday 23rd June Mountain Monkey site visit 

Tuesday 29th June  Football Development Programme – whole school  

Thursday 1st July  Spring Dance Company visiting with their performance 

and workshop ‘Parable’- 

Tuesday 6th July  

Monday 12th July  

Sports day KS 1 & 2 

Reserve day 

Thursday 22nd July  End of Summer term  

 


